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Flying Fiberglass 

It’s hard to believe that November is here 
and another year is almost in the books. As 
the warm days and nights of August and 
September give way to the cold, frosty morn-
ings and cool days of November, another 
Corvette season is coming to a close, Soon 
it will be time to clean our cars one last time 
before they go into hibernation for the win-
ter months. However, there are probably a 
few good days left to enjoy our cars so plan 
to make the most of them while you can. 
In October we had our annual leaf peeper 
trip and it was a fun time as usual, despite 
some rain and even a little snow on the 
grass. We didn’t see many colored leaves 
but had a good time driving  and enjoyed 
the Laurel Caverns and a nice lunch.    
There aren’t many planned events for the 
rest of the year, but don’t forget to come out 
for the monthly membership meetings and 
spend some time with your Corvette friends. 
 
Of great importance each year is the annual 
election of Board members in December. 
The positions open this year are Vice-
President, Social, Events, Membership, and 
Treasurer. We need members to serve on 
the Board. The Board is the driving force 
that keeps our club moving forward and new 
individuals in these leadership positions 
could bring new ideas and enthusiasm to 
grow and improve our organization. All club 
members have life experiences they can 
apply to the various Board positions. During 
our October meeting I asked members to 
consider running for one of the open posi-
tions but no one has come forward. If we do 
not get enough candidates to run then we 
cannot have an actual election. The new 
Board will be installed as of January 1, 
2019.  

We also have a date for our After Christmas 
Party. It will be Saturday, January 12th at 
Lakeview, which is on Route 30 in Greens-
burg. Mark your calendars and plan to come 
out and join your fellow members as we 
celebrate the Holidays. 
 
As I have mentioned in the past, any sugges-
tions you may have on things you would like 
to see us do or ways you think we could im-
prove the club and/or our communications 
to our members are always welcome.   
 

Feel free to contact me at: 

E-mail: fpaolo@comcast.net or phone: 724-

842-6001.     

 

Our next membership meeting will be Monday, 

November12th, at The Boulevard on Route 22 in 

Delmont. The meeting starts at 7:00, but if you 

want to spend some time with your fellow mem-

bers come around 6: 00 for dinner. Hope to see 

you there.   

 Frank Paolo 
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CCWP Webmaster 

Regis Kuzel 

CCWP.ORG 

Remember, if you take pictures of Club 

events, participate in other Vette events, or 

you are featured in an article, share the in-

formation with the membership by sending 

them to the Webmaster.   You can reach 

Regis at 412-818-2295. If you have any 

pictures of your car or anything you want to 

add send it to CCWP@CCWP.org. 

NEWSLETTER 

ARTICLES 

Send all pictures and articles to the editor 

by the 17th of the month at : 

gyoung1210@msn.com or by regular mail to: 

Georgeann Young 1210 Harvest Dr. 

Monroeville, PA 15146 

Do not use the Club mailing address 

as delays may occur. 

 

Corvette Museum — Jack White 

See Jack at events to purchase your tickets 

6.2 Liter V8 460 HP Engine        2LT Equipment Group with Adrenaline Red  leather interior 
8-Speed Paddle-Shift Automatic transmission                                      Including head-up display, heated/ventilated seats, 
Magnetic Selective Ride Control                 Bose 10-speaker audio system, universal home remote, 
Multi-Mode performance exhaust                 and remote vehicle starter system 
Z51 Style 5-Split Spoke Chrome Aluminum Wheels      Chrome Badge Package        
  with Red Painted Calipers           Carbon Flash Hood Stinger Stripe  
One piece Transparent Removable Roof Panel        Battery Protection Package  
Chevrolet Infotainment Audio System with Navigation     Front License Plate Bracket  
Performance Date and Video Recorder       Corvette Museum Delivery 
  

New Raffle Tickets 

2019 Arctic White 

Corvette Coupe 

$10 

Drawing: 

Thursday, Feb. 2, 2019 

At 2 pm CT 



September Membership Meeting 

 

The November Membership Meeting will be held on 
Monday, November 12th at The Boulevard in Delmont.  
  
The meeting starts at 7:00 pm but come early and   
join your Corvette buddies for dinner  

  
     The Boulevard 
      6543 State Rte 22     
  Delmont, PA 15626  
  
 

Museum News 

 
 Event season for the year winds down with the annual Vets ‘n Vettes presented by 
Mobil 1, a celebration of our American military veterans and America’s Sports Car 
held Nov. 8-10, 2018. Now in its 11th year, the event continues to serve as a way to 
recognize and thank those who have served and enjoy the Corvette hobby.  
 Each year, Road & Track Magazine selects a lineup of super cars to put through the 
paces, leaving only one standing as the 2019 Performance Car of the Year. The tests 
take place on the back roads of Tennessee and Kentucky, as well as the NCM Mo-
torsports Park. This year’s contenders include the McLaren Senna, Alfa Romeo 

Stelvio Quadrifoglio, Ferrari 488 Pista, Mercedes-AMG E63S Wagon, mPorsche 911 GT2 RS, BMW M5 Competition, Chev-
rolet Corvette ZR1 and Audi RS5. Stay tuned to find out who takes top honors, but we know who we’ll be rooting for.  
The 25th Anniversary Celebration and 6th National Corvette Caravan just got a little cooler as the event will officially kick 
off with a concert and fireworks show featuring Jefferson Starship on Thursday, August 29, 2019 at the Museum’s Ampit-
heater. The concert is included with 25th Anniversary event registration.  
 
   
           NOTE: Jack White, the CCWP ambassador to the  

The website is www.corvettemuseum.org      Museum is stepping down and we are looking for 
            someone to take his place. If interested contact 
            Jack at 412-779-5228 
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November Birthdays —  Allen Young 

CELEBRATE!!!! 

25th      Christine Pelagio17th      Richard Farr 

17th      Mike Furlin 4th      Sandy Harkins 

2nd      Dennis Gagorik   

26th      Lisa Weber 18th      Claudia Canobbio 

19th      Darlene Collins 27th      Jackie Kirkpatrick 

8th      Pete Miscovich 20th      David Gainor 28th     Frank Miscovich, Jr 

7th      Gary Laughlin 

7th      Danny Smith 

8th      Dave Molloy 20th      Linda Raymer 28th      Jay Tarara    

25th      John Rogers 

8th      Tim Zimmerman 22nd      Michele Beener 29th      Regis Farrell    

13th      Joe Jelovich 23rd      Tom Franczyk       John Walko    

13th      Dave Kitch 25th      Lavon Claycomb



Page 5                           

Upcoming 2018  Club Activities 

November 6, 2018 CCWP Board Meeting @ The Boulevard 

November 12, 2018 Membership Meeting @ The Boulevard 

December 4, 2018 CCWP Board Meeting @ The Boulevard 

December 10, 2018 Membership Meeting @ The Boulevard 

January 8, 2019 CCWP Board Meeting @ The Boulevard 

January 12, 2019 After Christmas Party @ Lakeview 

February 5, 2019 CCWP Board Meeting @ The Boulevard 

DON’T FORGET!!!  Watch future editions of the Flying Fiberglass for additional events 

and information on The Corvette Club of Western PA.   

 ALSO:  please check out our website for any last minute changes that may affect an 

event you plan on attending.  Our site is updated as new information becomes 

available.  Don’t forget!  Visit:  www.ccwp.org 

Illness & Condolences   

If a Club member wishes to notify the Club of a death, illness, or accident in his/her (or fellow mem-

bers) family please notify Connie Jelovich at 724-325-2571, CAJJJELO4@comcast.net with the infor-

mation.  The information will be passed on to other Club members at the next general meeting if so 

desired.  

For Sale 

2006 Daytona Sunset Orange Metallic Coupe with Cashmere Leather  

Interior with 28,000 miles. Garage kept. 

Automatic Transmission with 6-speed paddle shift. 

3LT Preferred Equipment Group. 

Many extras including car cover. 

Asking $24,000 but price is negotiable. 

 

Contact Gerry Bomba  412-4666489 
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Welcome 

New Members of  the 

Corvette Club of Western PA 

Membership questions?? 

Contact Allen Young 

412-372-7802 

E-mail:  

ayoung1210@msn.com 

New  Members —  Allen Young 

 

 

 

 

 

  

2019 National Corvette Caravan 

The date for the 2019 Caravan is Aug. 28-31, 2019.  This marks the 25th Anniversary of the Museum, Registration for the 

event at the Museum is now open and can be accessed on the NCM website. If registering, be sure to register each person, 

not just your car. Each person will have to select which caravan they are planning to travel with, or select NO CARAVAN if not 

planning on traveling with one. For this event there will be only one NCM registration fee. As an upgrade for 2019, credentials 

will be distributed before you arrive in Bowling Green by the Caravan Captains, so it is important that you choose which Cara-

van Captain you will be traveling with. 

If you are planning on traveling with the Atlantic Corvette Caravan (new name for the New Jersey Caravan, which is the one we 

traveled with last Caravan) you can reach out to John & Mary Nist, the Captains, at atlanticcaptains2019@gmail.com. This 

caravan does have rooms reserved in Bowling Green so if the club travels with this Caravan there is a better chance we would 

be able to stay together. 

There is another Caravan leaving from Michigan and this one has an interesting itinerary, including time on the track in Indian-

apolis. However, I’m not sure they have any rooms blocked off for their drivers. It looks like the leaders will be Verna and Larry 

Courtney and more information on that Caravan can be obtained at corvettecaravan.com/mi . 

Keep an eye out for more information as we go along and get closer to the event. 

After Christmas Party 

 

  Mark your Calendars for Saturday, January 12, 2019 and plan on attending our annual After Christmas  

  Party. This year the festivities will take place at Lakeview, which is on Route 30 in Greensburg. The details 

  are still being ironed out so watch your emails and the website for more information and registration  

  forms. 

  Hope to see you there. 

https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&ved=2ahUKEwjyiNC0sKXeAhWGZd8KHSI0B-MQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=%2Furl%3Fsa%3Di%26rct%3Dj%26q%3D%26esrc%3Ds%26source%3Dimages%26cd%3D%26cad%3Drja%26uact%3D8%26ved%3D%26url%3Dhttp%253A%252F%252Fclipar
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CCWP 2018 Sponsors  
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60th Anniversary Merchandise 

Pictured here are items that we have purchased to celebrate the Club’s 60th Anniversary. If you are interested in 
purchasing any of these items please join us at a membership meeting or some other event to pick them up.          

If you have any questions you can contact any Board member for assistance.  

Not Pictured: Window decals with 60th Anniversary logo Cost: $3.00 

CCWP LOGO Tumbler 

18 oz. Stainless Steel  

 Double wall insulating for hot or cold. 

 Spill proof cap to protect your Vette! 

 Special for members $6.00 
Will be available at the meetings. 

Price:  $15.00 

Price:  $15.00 
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As everyone knows there are several Corvette clubs in Western PA. One of 

those, the Steel Town Corvette Club, contacted us recently to ask for our partici-

pation in one of their big fund raising events, an annual charity auction. This is 

the club that holds the annual car show at Colussy Chevrolet.  The funds that 

they raise from the car show and all the money raised at this auction are then 

donated to a number of different charities, among them are Santa’s Kids, the 
Bradley House, and the Pittsburgh and Allegheny Food Banks. 

They are looking to increase their donations to local charities and decided that 

one way to do that was to invite the other clubs in the area to participate in their 

auction. It is also a way to interact with members of another club, share stories 

and experiences, and maybe even rekindle some old friendships. 

The cost of the dinner is $15/person. After that you would be free to bid on anything that is offered but are under 

no obligation. The hope is that you will see something that you want and will take part in the bidding. 

The date is Tuesday, November 20, 2018 from 5:30 pm to 9:00 pm, and the location is Al’s Café, 435 McMurray 
Rd., Bethel Park, PA 15102. 

Auction 

 

The Board of  Directors would like to wish 

 all members of  CCWP and their families a 

Happy Thanksgiving. 

 

 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmbtskoudsalg.com%2Fimages%2Fauction-clipart-cartoon-5.jpg&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fmbtskoudsalg.com%2Fexplore%2Fauction-clipart-cartoon%2F&docid=HuBGqoj3hsJXfM&tbnid=O2fcEEZYPb-dkM%3A&vet=10ahUKEwiy8Zrjmq
https://www.google.com/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwj6z-K1nKreAhXCneAKHWdaDKYQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https%3A%2F%2Fthanksgivingstories.com%2Fhappy-thanksgiving-clip-art.html&psig=AOvVaw2GOSCu3nsw1evGrx4TVKh1&ust=154085322
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A Peek at  the Leaf Peeper 

What is that white stuff on the ground? Are we missing some Vetes? 

Some out-of state visitors What a view! 

Colorful Caverns 
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General Membership Meeting  (Unapproved)        Monday, October 15 

The monthly membership meeting was held at The Boulevard Restaurant in Delmont.  Frank Paolo called the meeting to order at 7:00 pm. 

Director’s Reports 
 

Membership— Allen Young     Absent  
Report given by Georgeann Young. For 2018 there are 154 families 
and 261 members. A handful of people have paid for 2019. Renew-
als are now being accepted and the application is in the newsletter. 
 
 

 Vice-President / Insurance— Vince Morich  
Insurance is paid. 
The After-Christmas Party will be held Saturday, January 12th, at 
Lakeview Center on Route 30. More details to come.   
 
 

Social— Vacant 
Monthly membership meetings will continue at the Boulevard at least 
until the end of the year.  
We are looking for someone to take over this position for 2019. 
 

 

Events—  Vacant 
Please check the Website and our Facebook page-they have all the 
activities and details. 
We are looking for someone to take over this position. 
Jan and John Hollabaugh are leading the Leaf Peeper again this year. 
It will be Sunday, October 21st. They will leave from Keystone Plaza 
across from Grabiak’s and make their way to Uniontown and then a 
tour of Laurel Caverns. Lunch will be a the Braddock Inn. 
We are looking into the Caravan that is planned for next year. It is 
scheduled over Labor Day weekend. There is a group going from New 
Jersey  and the cost to join that one is $225 in addition to rooms and 
events on the trip down to the Museum. The other group is from De-
troit (this one is being led by Larry Courtney). They have plans to go on 
the Indy Speedway and spend at least one night in Indianapolis. We 
are still waiting for their plans to be finalized. More details to come.  
All events for the rest of the year are listed on the website. 
We are starting to plan for the Spring Car Show in early May. We are 
looking for a sponsor and for some help with the planning.  
Autocross is over for the year. 
 
 

Newsletter—Georgeann Young     

Everything for the Newsletter should be submitted by the 17th of the 

month.  

 

 

60th Anniversary Merchandise 
There is some merchandise available that commemorates our 60th 

anniversary. All items along with the prices are shown in the newslet-

ter. These will be available at meetings and some events.  

 

SPECIAL REPORTS 
Historical Committee — Frank Paolo          
No report. 
 

Museum—Jack White 
Jack has tickets available for the next drawing. 
 

Health and Welfare Committee- Connie Jelovich 
 No report. 
 

Competition—Frank Paolo 
No report. 
 

WPCCC—Frank Paolo 
No report 
 

Website/Facebook 
Regis is continuing to improve the website. We now have an email site for 
CCWP and we are going to do mass emails from there. More people will 
have access to this so if they have an event they can send out notifica-
tions themselves. The  60th Anniversary merchandise is also on the web-
site.   
 

Old Business 
We are looking to regroup and take a new approach to how we do 
our event planning. We are looking for suggestions on how we can  
make some changes to how we plan and run events. 
 

New Business 
Regis is going to set up a suggestion box on the website and any 
suggestions a member sends can go there and it will go to our 
email.  These would then be discussed at the Board meeting and 
then brought to the members to see if there is interest in the 
event. We may also post some ideas that members could pick 
from. 
We will be getting ready for elections to take place in December.   
Some members have agreed to stay on if needed. 
50/50 Winner: Regis Kuzel $58  Club: $57 
 

Treasurer—Rich Zisek   
Report given by Rich.  Motion to approve was made by Ron Thomas and 
seconded by Deb Cassel.  
 

Treasurer’s Report only available at General Membership Mtgs. 
 
The next CCWP meeting will be Monday, November 12th at the 
Boulevard on Route 22 in Delmont at 7:00 p.m.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 8:15 pm. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fi.etsystatic.com%2F16245126%2Fd%2Fil%2F01498c%2F1560036419%2Fil_340x270.1560036419_hbx6.jpg%3Fversion%3D0&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.etsy.com%2Fmarket%2Fcorvette_clip_art&docid=iKS6-UhZq2rQbM&tbnid=O6Cn

